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Congratulations 2022 Journey Fellows 
for Explorers in Youth Work! 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

The Journey is pleased and honored to announce the 2022 Explorers in the Field of Youth 
Work. These Explorers are Students, Part-Time Employees and Volunteers who will spend 

2022 together exploring the field of youth work and their careers in it.  
 

Bloomington, IN 
Dominique Caldwell, Indiana University, Centerstone 

Maret Duffey, Indiana University 

Paul Okoli, Indiana University 

Destiny Scott, Indiana University 

Amy Weilhammer, Indiana University, Boys and Girls Clubs of Bloomington 

 

Burns Harbor, IN 
Briana Lowry, Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater NW Indiana 

 

Indianapolis, IN 
MaKayla Bear, Indiana University, Purdue University Indianapolis 

Mollie Clements, Indiana University, Purdue University Indianapolis 

Kamyra Lyles, Martin Luther Community Center 

Emma Royal, Indianapolis, Indiana University, Purdue University Indianapolis, Planned Parenthood 

Stormy Sanders, Ivy Tech Community College 

Kat Yeaney, Boys and Girls Clubs of Greater Indianapolis, Indiana University, Purdue University 

Indianapolis 

 

Muncie, IN  
Maia Blazek, Ball State University, YMCA of Muncie 

Clara Oesterling, Ball State University, Muncie Boys & Girls Club 

 

Plainfield, IN 
Raina Huber, Ball State University 

 

Portage, IN 
Quinton Mister, Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater NW Indiana, College of Dupage 

Veronica Polarek, Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater NW Indiana 
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Richmond, IN 

Mattilyn Tucker, IN Alliance of Boys and Girls Clubs 

 

Scipio, IN 
Destiny Luttrell, Ivy Tech Community College, Seymour Boys and Girls Club 

 

West Lafayette, IN 
Ellie Misner, Purdue University, Embracing Abilities 

Gabriele Rasdall, Indiana University 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


